
Yonge North Subway Extension Construction Notice 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Information as of: February 3rd, 2025  

Environmental Site Assessments (ESA) at Yonge Street and 
Steeles Avenue E.  
Scheduled work period: February to March, 2025 
Timing: 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 

What is happening? 
Metrolinx will conduct several environmental assessments in the Yonge Street and Steeles Avenue 
East-area. These assessments are critical for supporting preparatory activities and planning for 
future construction. 
 
About the Yonge North Subway Extension 
The Yonge North Subway Extension will transform the commute in York Region, Toronto and 
beyond by extending the TTC’s Line 1 subway service north from Finch Station into Vaughan, 
Markham, and Richmond Hill. This extension includes five confirmed subway stations along an 
extension of roughly eight kilometers.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



   
 

 

Contact Us: 
  Write to us at: YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com 
  Find us on social media @YongeSubwayExt 
  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/YongeSubwayExt 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à 
YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com. 

 

Work Activity: Work Date: Working 
Hours: 

Work Details: 

Designated 
Substances and 
Hazardous 
Materials Survey 

February 11th, 
2025, to February 

25th, 2025 

8:00am – 
5:00pm 

Crews will inspect the buildings and 
collect samples from wall paint, 
caulking tiles or roof for designated 
substances and hazardous materials 
identification using hand tools. 

Species at Risk 
Assessment 

February 2025 – 

March 2025 

8:00am – 
5:00pm 

Crews will visually inspect sites using 
binoculars and cameras for possible 
wildlife habitat. 

Phase 1 
Environmental 
Assessment (ESA) 

February 11th, 
2025, to February 

25th, 2025 

8:00am-
5:00pm 

Visual inspection of site interiors and 
exteriors for environmental concerns. 

 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT 
• Crews will ask to enter the utility or sprinkler room for inspections. 
• Crews will take photos from the interior and exterior of the buildings. 
• Crews may conduct short interviews with the owners/tenants. 
• Crews may conduct multiple visits to the site according to their work planning. 
• Contractor vehicles will be parked off-site and will not impact parking conditions in the plaza.  

• Please note that work may be rescheduled due to weather conditions or unforeseen 
circumstances. 
 


